
Missouri State Skeet Association
Board of Directors Meeting Minutes

Location: Zoom
6/23/22

• President Bill McCaulley called the meeting to order.

• Present were Bill McCaulley, Rob Armstrong, Rob Gyngard, Jeff Nichols, Tim Ripperger and Bill 

Spurlock. A quorum was present, as four were required.

• Prior meeting minutes were approved.

• Treasurer’s report was approved.

• State Championship program was approved with the following changes.

 MSSA $2 per hundred target fee will be added to the entry fee.

 MSSA $2 per hundred points shoot fee will be added to the entry fee.

 The Midway USA balance of $137 will be used to pay the entry fees of Sub Junior, Junior and 

Collegiate Shooters, on a prorated basis.

• Out of state shooters shall be required to pay the MSSA $2 per hundred points shoot fee, at all MSSA

points shoots.

• Bill Spurlock gave a brief summary of the proposed bylaw changes, which will be voted on at the 

annual membership meeting on 8/27/22 at the State Championship.

• Jeff Nichols will organize a raffle to raise money to benefit the MSSA.

• The next meeting will be at the State Championship on 8/26/22 after the shootoffs.
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